
Looking ahead 

Tuesday 3rd June - School re-opens for all children 

Wednesday 4th June - Colour Run in school for all children 

Wednesday 11th June - Afterschool Football Club & Cooking Club begins  

   

   

 

  

 

  

Congratulations to this week’s achievers: 

Awards for week ending 23-05-2025 

 Kindness 
Pupil of the 

week 

Learner of the 

week 

Class 

1 

Luca-Thomas 

McGuinness 

Charlie 

Penberthy-Barq 

Ronan 

Thompson 

Class 

2 

Flynn 

Patterson 

Polly 

Brunskill 

Elijah 

Walton 

Class 

3 

Yasin 

Amiri 

Jaxon 

James 

Thomas 

Hodgson 

Class 

4 

Amy 

Dickinson 

Mackay 

Paterson 

Delilah 

Jensen 

Class 

5 

Harry 

Lidster 

Kimberky 

Ehilenbalu 

Eliza 

Graham 

Class 

6 

Annabelle 

Norris 

Elliot 

Abbot 

Arosa-Leigh 

Hopps 

 
Attendance 
Classes attendance this week:  

1st Class 5       99% 2nd Class 3      95% 
3rd Class 4       92% 4th Class 1      90% 
5th Class 6       89% 6th Class 2      89% 

 

***  Whole School – 93.1%  ** 
 

 
 

 
 

 

23rd May 2025 – Weekly Newsletter 

 

Outdoor Classroom Day – A Great Experience 

Yesterday, our pupils took part in Outdoor Classroom Day, 

enjoying a morning of learning beyond the traditional 

classroom. 

Children explored different outdoor spaces, taking part in 

activities that supported skills like problem solving, 
confidence, and resilience. These sessions also encouraged 

curiosity and creative thinking in a relaxed, natural setting. 

Thank you to our staff for their thoughtful planning and 

support in making the day a success 

 

Coffee Morning – Friday 13th June 

 

Join us at school on Friday, 13th June, from 10:00am to 

11:00am for a friendly Coffee Morning. A guest speaker 

will be on hand to offer advice on accessing financial 
support, grants, and educational entitlements for your 

family. It’s a great chance to ask questions and find out 

what help is available. 

Free refreshments (tea, coffee, biscuits and our favourite, 

Auckland Cupcakes) will be provided. Attending may also 

lead to eligibility for future sessions offering free food 

vouchers. 

Please confirm your attendance by sending us a message 

on Arbor. 

 

Colour Run – Wednesday 4th June 

 
We’re looking forward to a fun-filled Colour Run! Pupils 

should bring a plain white T-shirt to decorate and wear 

clothes they don’t mind getting messy. 

The event will involve non-toxic coloured powder (thrown 

from the shoulders down) and promises lots of fun and 

great photo moments! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely half term holiday – School re-opens TUESDAY 3rd June. Thank you. 

Nurture Experience Respect Community 
 

Lucky Reading Stars 

Luca-Thomas McGuinness Eva Wright 

Reuben Nixon Leia Lynch 

Polly Brunskill Noah Smith 

Amelia Jary Thomas Hodgson 

Bella Hawkins Zofia Russ 

Mackay Paterson Sophia Topping 

Freddie Laws Kimberly Ehilenbalu 

Kassius Dodds Harry Roderick 

Elliot Abbot Scarlett Brown 

 

 



 


